
Pastor D’s Letter June 19, 2022  
  

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY!  

  

When my kids were small, we used to sing “My Father’s House” by Audio Adrenaline 

together, really loud, in the car.  It went like this:  
  

I don't know where you lay your head  
Or where you call your home  

I don't know where you eat your meals  
Or where you talk on the phone  
I don't know if you got a cook  

A butler or a maid  
I don't know if you got a yard  
With a hammock in the shade.  

  
I don't know if you got some shelter  

Say a place to hide  
I don't know if you live with friends  

In whom you can confide  
I don't know if you got a family  

Say a mom or dad  
I don't know if you feel love at all  

But I bet you wish you had.  
  

Come and go with me   
To my Father's house  
Come and go with me  
To my Father's house.  

  
It's a big big house  

With lots and lots a room  
A big big table  

With lots and lots of food  
A big big yard  

Where we can play football  
A big big house  

Its my Father's house.  
  

The point of the song is “MY FATHER’S HOUSE is really BIG!”  The song is a play on John 

14:2, “In my Father’s house there are many rooms.”  On Father’s day, as we celebrate our 

earthly “Dad’s”, I want to remind you that we have a Heavenly Father who has a BIG, BIG, 
HOUSE for all of us.  Remember also, Jesus told us to pray saying, “OUR FATHER!”  God is 

our Father, and He wants us to be with Him.  He loves us that much!  
  
I hope you will join us in worship this Sunday as we say “HAPPY FATHER’S DAY” to all our 
earthly dads and our Heavenly Father.  We probably won’t sing “Big House” but then, you 

never know.  
  
See you on Sunday, if not before,  
Dr. D  



  
  

NEWS UPDATES  
 

 

 Join us for Fellowship after Church.    

 MASKS ARE OPTIONAL IN WORSHIP!  Be considerate of those who choose to wear 

masks and maintain social distance.  

 If you cannot come in person, we continue to broadcast our SERVICE LIVE every 

Sunday at 9 a.m. on 

https://www.facebook.com/SierraVistaPresbyterianChurch/.  Our account is public.  YOU 
DO NOT NEED A FACEBOOK ACCOUNT TO WATCH.  If you come to worship in person or 

watch at home, invite a friend to join you.  Worship sheets are available on our website 

at https://www.sierravistayuma.com/ under the NEWS Tab.  

 If you wish to receive the monthly newsletter or know someone who wants to 
receive Pastor D’s Letter, contact the church office with your email information.  

 THANK YOU for your CONTINUED FINANCIAL SUPPORT of the church by giving 

in person, mailing a check, or giving ONLINE.    
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